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Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: Lisa Westbrook <lisaw@tuolumneutilities.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 12:56 PM
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Pinecrest Lake, Letter of Support

 
I support the change in water levels at Pinecrest to ensure that all Tuolumne County residents have the water 
they need for personal hygene, proper hydration, and watering gardens for food.  My family is willing to reduce 
our water usage by purchasing drinking water as much as possible.  Please help. 
 
Sherry Siewert 


